Draft Minutes of the 6 May 2016 Electoral Board Meeting

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs. Present were: Catherine Hobbs, Chair and Patricia Hastings, Vice Chairman of the Electoral Board and Dan Graff, Acting Secretary of the Electoral Board. Also at the table was Joyce Pace, General Registrar.

Motion to approve Minutes of 8 April meeting as corrected. All Aye

Reviewed lessons learned from March Primary to include items to consider for inclusion in OE training.

Discussed reviewing and updating the security plan to include improvements to Old Court House and Registrars Office before June 1st.

Tentative dates for Election Officer training in preparation for the November Presidential Election;

Chiefs Training 15 or 29 October

New Election Officer Training 22 October

Reviewed need to recruit new Officers of Election

Discussed removing used paper ballots during the election day.

Patricia Hastings moved to adjourn, Dan Graff seconded. All voted Aye.